
  
 

 
CANADIAN 
OFFICE and 
PROFESSIONAL 
EMPLOYEES’ UNION - LOCAL 491  

Canadian Office and Professional Employees’ Union/Syndicat canadien des employées et employés professionnels et de bureau 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
October 15, 2015 
 
 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 
 
 
RE:  CSU/COPE491 Negotiations 

 
 

The COPE491 bargaining committee received word last night that the CSU has reached a 
tentative agreement and no job action will be taken by them. 
 
All communication with CUPE involves requests of more bargaining dates and we will 
continue to push the Employer to meet with us to conclude negotiations.   
 
We will keep you apprised of any new developments. 
 
Thank you. 
  
In solidarity, 
  
COPE491 Bargaining Committee 
 
/cope491 

 
 

 
 


